
EXPERIENCE HOUSEBOATS SUMMER CAMP! Houseboats 
Summer Camp is designed for high school students and adult 
leaders to camp on the water, retreat away for a week, build 
community, and connect with Jesus. It’s time and space for 
students, their friends, and our adult leaders to engage with other 
high school students, study the Scriptures, wake-board, tube, 
wake-surf, play crazy games, worship God under the stars, have 
thoughtful conversations about life and faith, and create one of 
the best experiences of their lives!

WHEN AND WHERE IS HOUSEBOATS SUMMER CAMP?
Houseboats Summer Camp is on August 5-9, 2024, at Bull Shoals 
Lake, Arkansas.
                                                                                             More…



WHO CAN GO?
Houseboats Summer Camp is open to all high school students 
and their friends. We hope that students will take this opportunity 
to invite their churched or unchurched friends to join them for this 
incredible week of learning about Jesus, growing deeper in faith in 
Christ, building deep Christ-centered friendships, and having 
fantastic fun on the water! Houseboats Summer Camp is open to 
all high school students entering 9th Grade through outgoing 12th 
Grade students. All high school students are invited to register 
and bring some of their friends with them. 

HOW MUCH DOES HOUSEBOATS COST?
The total cost for Houseboats is $490/student. Registration 
covers transportation, camp shirt, meals, snacks, multiple ski-boat 
and tubing runs, and more! It does not include personal 
munchies, puppies, and souvenirs. We have scholarship 
resources available for those who need financial assistance.

Questions about this Hillcrest Student Ministry trip? Email 
Jason Heppner, Student Pastor, at jheppner@hillcrestcov.org.

HOUSEBOATS REGISTRATION LINK:
https://hillcrestcov.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/599/responses/new
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